
 
Johns Island Transmission Project 
 
Below is a list of meetings Santee Cooper has had with the public, residents and 
landowners, community groups and environmental groups: 
 

• Aug. 8, 2017 – Army Corp of Engineers 
• November 2017 – City of Charleston 

• Nov. 11, 2017 – Charleston County 
• March 27, 2018 – S.C. Department of Health and Environmental Control, OCRM 

Division 
• April 26, 2018 – Coastal Conservation League 
• May 1, 2018 – Notice of Public Meeting/Open House in Post & Courier 
• May 3, 2018 – Johns Island Community Association 
• May 4, 2018 – Letters mailed to impacted landowners inviting them to Public 

Meeting/Open House 
• May 14, 2018 – Santee Cooper distributes press release regarding Public 

Meeting/Open House. Press release emailed to media and posted on Santee 
Cooper’s website. Santee Cooper also begins posting meeting on social media, as 
does Berkeley Electric Cooperative. 

• May 30, 2018 – Johns Island Community Association 

• June 5, 2018 – Public Meeting/Open House for Johns Island Residents and 
Businesses, and Santee Cooper began asking landowners for survey permits. 
There was media coverage of the event. 

• June 7, 2018 – Johns Island Council discussed the transmission project at their 
council meeting. 

• 2019 – Santee Cooper worked with individual landowners identified as having a 
direct impact. 

• Aug. 13, 2020 – Johns Island Task Force 
• Sept. 2, 2020 – Johns Island Task Force 
• Sept. 28, 2020 – Johns Island Task Force 

• Oct. 7, 2020 – Johns Island Task Force 
• Oct. 14, 2020 – S.C. Department of Health and Environmental Control, OCRM 

Division Virtual Hearing 
• Nov. 4, 2020 – Johns Island Task Force 

 
 

As of Nov. 13, 2020 

https://www.facebook.com/events/berkeley-electric-cooperative-maybank-highway/johns-island-council-meeting/220214578769476/

